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With the assistance of Gaye Terras (ex-officio PTI member), the part-time instructor committee is in the process of updating the PTI handbook. In the interim, the link to handbook has been removed from the Faculty/Staff webpage.
The PTI committee is also in the process of reviewing the PTI online orientation course. 
The PTI committee has made improvements to the PTI workroom (HTC 137). The goal has been to create a space that is comfortable as well as functional for adjunct faculty. The room has been outfitted with additional bookshelves, tables, and chairs—along with a couple of cozy loveseats. The PTI workroom, which is open during HTC’s regular hours of operation, is also well-equipped with computers and printers. Encourage your part-time instructors to visit the new and improved space! 

